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transferring to Household Science in the second year should 
be charged the difference in fee ($50.00) for the privilege 
of transferring. I pass this on for your consideration but 
it too appears to me a bit far fetched unless there is 
precedent for such a procedure. someUp to the moment I have been unable to think of any very feasible solution that does not 
seem also a rather arbitrary one.

Yours very sincerely,

HB Head, School of Household Science.


